Feedback for tutor Gary Long with course arrange by St Ives School of Painting 20 – 30 May 2017 Oil Landscapes Course with 6 days tuition and some untutored days 
Dear Hannah,
Thank you for giving me the opportunity to give feedback for our stay at Verrocchio.

What a privilege it was to be able to stay in such a wonderful property full of atmosphere, character, history and run by an amazing team.  Fantastic!

Right from the beginning our enthusiastic welcome from Alannah was reassuring and we  were made to feel special as we were shown into the Duccio suite for the duration of our holiday.

Loredana is a gem!! What a wonderful lady and what a wonderful chef. The food was amazing and was a high spot of the holiday to experience some authentic Italian home cooked food. Bellissimo!! The tiramisu on the last evening was amazing.

Gary and Pat were the perfect host and hostess. They are a great team and between them catered for our every need and were patient and diplomatic with some of the more demanding members in the group. It must have been exhausting at times but they did not lose their friendly and professional demeanour.

Gary took great pains to ensure that everyone had one to one guidance and plenty of feedback on our work. I am so glad that I was picked from the waiting list to join this group. The whole experience has been enriching and Gary generously gave his time, his tips and demonstrated his techniques.

My husband too, a non-participant in the course, had a wonderful holiday.

I would love to attend again and we are considering signing up again  maybe next year, and trying out Room 3 next time which we heard was also very comfortable.

In short a fantastic experience.

Thank you from us both.

Kind Regards

Karen.
Dear Hannah
Herewith my review of an amazing 10 days.

 Had a fabulous time at Verrocchio on Gary's course. The centre is such a special place in stunningly beautiful surroundings. 

It is difficult to mention everything as the whole experience was fantastic!

There was a really good balance between tuition and personal development, Gary is a great tutor and  he offered excellent guidance and support. The studio was such a lovely place to work and outside we were spoilt for choice with subject matter. Pat, Gary's wife also deserves a big mention too, organising the materials....supplying us with tasty afternoon snacks and being great company.

The food provided at the centre was top notch Italian home cooked fare and lots of lovely fresh local produce, accompanied by plenty of wine..thank you to all staff and volunteers concerned who looked after us so well.

Nigel made us all feel so welcome in his beautiful home and shared many stories and experiences with us. Thank you Nigel. Such a magical place.

The village of Casole is so unspoilt and you instantly feel at home.

And finally working with like minded people was great fun and many good friendships were forged. Would recommend, wholeheartedly, a course at Verrocchio!

Gill Kent
Hi Hannah,
I was going to email anyway to say that you for such a brilliant holiday, it was terrific. The centre is a very special and unique place, it was a pleasure and a privilege to stay there and it was very sad to leave. Gary was his usual relaxed and gentle self, encouraging and helpful as ever aided by Pat his wife, they are a lovely couple to spend time with. The studio is a lovely space to be in and the views out of it spectacular. The food was great, I really can’t find anything negative to say and am seriously considering putting my name down again for next year.

Thank you for arranging the transfers, BA did their best to complicate our plans but the flight home was on time and the baggage arrived albeit amongst a heap of other unclaimed cases!

Best wishes,

Jacky
Dear Hannah, 
I had a wonderful time at Verrocchio on the course. 
Everything ran beautifully at Verrocchio.  Caro and the staff, and volunteers were so  friendly as well as efficient, and the chef, Loredana  went far  out of her way  to provide me with suitable lovely food. Please  thank her particularly, for me. I loved my stay in this beautiful and unique place, and I miss everyone there. 

Thank you, Hannah, for your constant  reassurance , and fast responses to my emails, when flight times were in flux.  The transfers you  and Caro arranged ,and rearranged, from and to Pisa airport ran faultlessly despite BA 's constant changes of schedules. 

Many thanks and best wishes to you, 
Pat 

Hello Hannah
We both had a wonderful time, it was particularly good to spend time with your father who has a wealth of knowledge about art that interested us both. Caro was a wonderful host supported by her able assistants, all of whom added something individual to the experience. We were glad to have the en suite shower toilet room in the annex that had a great view as well of the countryside.

Gary and Pat were fantastic art hosts and Claire may want to add her feedback at a later date. 

The experience was very memorable for both of us and we thank you for all your support organising us getting there in two pieces. 

Kindest regards William and Claire Stephens
